
 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,    

This week our first group of Year 6 pupils have been to Lea Green. They completed     

activities such as the low ropes, zipline, campfire, soft play, stream walking and canoeing! 

Everyone arrived back to school looking very tired, but they’d all had a fantastic time! 

Just a reminder that if you need your child to be seen by the Orthotics Team, then please 

contact them directly to book an appointment. Whilst we can support with appointments 

when the team are in school, parents must make requests with the team so that they can 

then be added to the in-school clinics. 

Earlier this week I sent out a ParentHub message about how we are planning to work 

more closely with Wheelchair Services. This will include 2 services which will take place at 

Hob Moor Oaks - a wheelchair clinic and a wheelchair repair clinic. We are still in the   

initial stages of working with the Wheelchair Services Team, so, if your child has access to   

wheelchair services, it would be useful if you could provide some information including 

any equipment they supply or support using forms.gle/Zyfg5YLQFEtGKQVv5  

At the start of the week you will have received the Ebor Academy Trusts Parental 

Survey via ParentHub. We would really appreciate you spending a few minutes to 

complete this survey so we, and Ebor Academy Trust, can obtain valuable feedback 

from families. The link, in its full form, is: https://forms.gle/x1VJsUYrw2Hfjze5A  

Monday brought  some baby news. Congratulations to Jayne, in Twigs Class, on the safe arrival of Noa Felicity Elora 

Johnston who was born on Saturday 20th April weighing 9lb 7 oz. We send lots of love and best wishes to Jayne,  

Richard and Tobin as they settle into being a family of four. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend.  

                Headteacher Update  

Sarah  

 

May: 

6th May Day - school closed 

24th Last day of Summer 1 term 

June: 

3rd First day of Summer 2 term 

11th Parent Makaton Revision Session 10am - 11am 

14th Special Men in our lives 1.45pm - 2.45pm 

28th Training Day - school closed 

July: 

5th Sports Day [AM] 

10th Meet the new class team 3.30pm - 5pm 

17th Year 6 Leavers Celebration [AM] 

18th Family Fun Day [PM] 

19th Last day of Summer 2 term 

Diary Dates 

Blossoms 

Blossoms have explored our topic ‘Survival’ this week and loved 
camping out in our class tent, exploring mark making with 

marshmallows, pine cones and leaves, and practicing using our 
fine motor skills to save some wild life!  
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Happy Birthday this week to:  

Elliott M & Betty 

 

Rachel Baxter for being amazing on the         

residential! 

                                                                                                                                                       Golden Leaf Award 26th April 

Sarah’s Outstanding Award                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Daniel for fantastic observation, engagement & interactions with the sea lions on the trip to Flamingo Land.  

Fentyn for walking transitions in a new environment while out on the school trip to Flamingo Land.  

Seedlings Orion for working on his cutting skills using the block 

  scissors.  

Blossoms Jasper for matching colours & mark making.  

Green Shoots Esme for exploring lots of new places, going to the hydro 

  pool, eating lunch in the dinner hall at school and going to a 

  Hobby Horse Show with her family. Plus, having a brilliant 

  trip to Flamingo land!  

Buds    Amyas for showing increased attention during maths 

  activities.  

Acorns  Arlo for coping well with our big trip to Flamingo Land and a 

  change to routine.  

Saplings  Milena for brilliant enthusiasm and bell shaking in our  

  music & movement sessions.  

Twigs Joshy for listening to adult instructions when transitioning 

Branches Lenny for communicating clearly when he wants to spin again.  

Roots  Reuben for sitting with his peers in assembly   

Boughs  Lorenzo for amazing attempts at vocalising new words during 

  phonics and requesting favourite activities!  

Trunks  Katie for meaningful and joyful interactions with adults and  

  peers.  

Catkins   Riley for using his words to request favoured things in school 

  and at home!  

Woods  Mira for showcasing new skills & independence in a range of 

  settings.  

Oak Leaves  Joel for his developing confidence when asking questions.  

  Great work Joel!  

Oak Trees Florence, Evan & Jack for taking on new experiences at            

  residential and making us proud!  

City Screen Autism Friendly Screening                                                      
Migration is to be screened on Sunday 19th May. The screening will start promptly 

at 11.00am. All tickets for this show cost £3.30. Please could  wheelchair users book 

in advance so they can have enough spaces available. Please contact the cinema if 

you should have any special requirements on 01904 612940 or email 

cath.s@picturehouses.co.uk                                                                                Thank you . 

For everyone’s safety in the car park ,please remember … 

• No riding cycles/scooters on the paths. 

• Only park in designated bays. 

• Walk on designated paths; not across the roundabout.  

• Don’t park along the entrance to the roundabout. 

       Thank you. 


